
Dear Parents/Carers 

In our Fellowship Collective Worship we are continuing with our theme of Generosity. This week we looked at 

Caring for Creation. We reflected on the value and meaning behind family heirlooms and our responsibility 

towards the management of our earth and its resources. We shared the poem My Future by David Harmer. We are 

also enjoying singing our harvest songs in preparation for our upcoming Harvest Festival.  
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Tapestry 

Just a reminder that Tapestry is a tool that we use to communicate positive messages about what happpens in school and we 
love it when parents share positive things the children do at home! Teachers and TAs will not routinely check or post Tapes-
try messages in the evening. Any requests for meetings or question/queries about school events should be directed to the 
school office via email where they will be dealt with in office hours. Any concerns about things that have happened during 
the school day should also be emailed to the office whereupon they will be forwarded to the correct member of staff.  

Harvest Festival—19th October at 2.30pm 

Harvest Festival will be in the North Rigton School hall, everyone is welcome. We are also 

having a bake sale in aid of Save the Children Ukraine Crisis. The bake sale will be in the first 

playtime on the 19th (50p a cake) and then after school. Isobel and James, Charity Advocates 

 

Fellowship Governing Body 

The first meeting of the Governing Body for this academic year was held last week. We would like to thank 
Huw Edwards and Jo Williams as they stand down from their roles. Both have volunteered tirelessly for the 
good of both schools, with Jo being a previous Chair. Their commitment, support and challenge will be 
missed. We currently have two Governing Body Vacancies, which we hope to fill soon: a parent Governor 
from All Saints and a church Governor. 

 

Visitors and volunteers 

Although Covid may still be around a little bit, we are now largely back to normal in schools. Most of our extra 
curricular activities have been reinstated and we are able to welcome visitors and volunteers back into school. If 
you would like to volunteer in school, we would be delighted to have you. We have many things that you can help 
us with, including trips, hearing readers, art activities, sports events and if you have an interesting role or job we 
would be delighted if you could come to talk to the children about it. If you would like to come in and help us, 
please get in touch with your class teacher. 


